
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Armed Robberies 

                                015th District 
                                    (Austin) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
A group of 4-5 male black subjects have robbed victims on the street armed at 
gunpoint. These incidents have occurred in the 015th District, in the area covering 
Laramie to Austin, and Madison to Washington. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5400 block of W. Washington, on September 21, 2015 at 4:45 pm. 

• 200 block of S. Laramie, on September 23, 2015 at 3:30 am.  

• 5900 block of W. Washington, on September 25, 2015 at 8:50 pm. 
 

 
About the Offender: 
A group of 4 to 5 male black offenders, between the ages of 15 – 25 years old, with 
varying heights and weights. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert family and friends 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious groups loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY-432779, HY-434603, HY-438370 

Reference: P15-N-216 

 
Alert#P15-N-216(CA) 

     September 28, 2015 


